
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 10:30 PM
To: Joichi Ito; Nowak, Martin; Joscha Bach

Unfortunately the weather forecast is super bad for tomorrow it is unlikely that i will be able to fly i will no for certain in the morning , but visibility is forecast to be below minimums.

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

--089e082b9ca8c708d1056287aec4-- conversation-id 18627 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1515709775 flags 8590195713 gmail-label-ids 7 6 remote-id 785738